ADVISORY

Due to some technical reasons, GPSP System will be unavailable across
all Indian Embassies and Consulates from 29" of August, 2024, Thursday 20:00
hrs IST till 2™ September, 2024, Monday 06:00 hrs IST.

This is for information of all concerned / general public.

Regards, Dated: 28.08.2024

Consular Section,
Embassy of India

Yangon



